Barlaston First School       Weekly Newsletter

7th September 2018
Welcome Back to the Autumn Term

It doesn’t seem two minutes ago since we were saying goodbye to all the pupils for the summer holidays, and here we are already in a new term!

A big welcome back to everyone and a warm welcome to new children and their parents, who have just joined us, in our reception class, and elsewhere in our school. We look forward to a busy, successful term, with the children enjoying all the excitement and challenges it brings.

Our Exciting African Project
Today we have launched our new exciting project, where our school, the church and community are linking with an African school and church. Mrs Broome, Mrs Price and myself will be visiting the school in January, which will hopefully develop a deeper understanding and awareness for the children, of how fortunate we are in comparison to other countries.
Change to Family Worship Time
Starting new week, family worship will still be held on a Friday, but at the new time of 2.45pm. As ever, all parents, grandparents and friends are welcome.
Monday 10th September School Photographer
The photographer will be in school on Monday. The children will be photographed individually and also with siblings who are in our school. In the past we have offered photographs for pre-school children to be taken, with your child already in school with us. Unfortunately, we are no longer able to offer this. Photographs will be taken in normal school time.
After School Clubs £2 per session
After School Clubs for this half term will be starting from week commencing 17th September.  Next week you will receive a list of clubs available for this half term or full term. As ever, you can book and pay online. Many of the clubs have a limit on the numbers they can accommodate, so please book early to avoid disappointment.
Toast
Please note that starting next week, toast will be charged at 30p a slice. Many thanks.
School Closed to Pupils Friday 26th Oct and Fri 30th Nov
We have two staff training days booked in this term, where the school is open to staff, but not children. Please note these dates in your diary. Thank you.
Best wishes   Mrs Clarey and Team

